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ACT TEST DATES:     The next ACT is on -    

 
Remember if you are on free or reduced lunch you can get a waiver to take the ACT free one time your junior and senior year 

 

The American Legion needs help placing flags on veterans’ graves. This is a volunteer service that you can add to your 

resume. Flags will be placed Saturday (5/23) starting at 8:30 at the Garden of Memories. Your help will be much 

appreciated. If you are interested in volunteering please email Coach Stewart (mstewart@tigersmail.org). Thank you guys 

and stay safe. 
 

Students can come the week of May 18th-22nd to clean out your lockers and turn in all of your books. You will be keeping your 

chromebooks this summer so DON’T LOOSE THEM!! 

 

**WATC STUDENTS!!  

If you plan to take WATC classes next year, the deadline to turn in all registration paperwork is May 4th. The May 5th orientation has 

been cancelled. If you have turned in your registration paperwork, you should have received an email from the WATC office on 

4/29/20 letting you know the WATC orientation will be rescheduled as a zoom meeting. The WATC office will send you an email 

once a firm date for the orientation is scheduled along with details and a link to the zoom meeting. You must attend the new student 

orientation before you will be registered for classes. If you have any questions, please email Donna Scott at donna.scott@uafs.edu or 

call the WATC office at 479-788-7720. 

 

Act RESCHEDULED ITS April 4th national test date to June 13, 2020. All students registered for the April 4th test date should have 

received an email from ACT informing them of the postponement and instructions for free rescheduling to June 13th or a future 

national test date. 

 

The MASH program has been cancelled. Students who would have been accepted this year will have preferred status as an applicant 

next year. 

 

If your teacher is leaving something for you to pick up it will be located on the table outside the high school office. 

 

CLINIC TIMES 

479-965-0806 

© 965-3016 

Mon, Wed, Thurs 

7:30-10 

Tuesday 

7:30-12 
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***Distance Learning/Virtual Arkansas students as soon as you are finished with these courses please return your books to the High 

School!!*** 

 

SENIORS…..If you have paid in full you can pick up your caps and gowns in the high school office. Also, be CHECKING YOUR 

EMAILS REGULARLY AND REMEMBER ALL BOOKS, LUNCH MONEY/FINES, AND CHROMEBOOKS NEED TO 

BE TURNED IN BEFORE YOU GRADUATE. 

 

9TH-11TH GRADE SUDENTS SHOULD HAVE RECEIVED AN EMAIL ON 4/2/2020 ASKING YOU TO LOG INTO HAC AND 

COMPLETE YOUR REGISTRATION FOR CLASSES BY 4/13/2020. 

 

 

******If you are taking concurrent credit classes for next year, your paperwork is due ASAP. They have extended the 

deadline to apply for concurrent credit until June 30th.******* SOME STUDENTS THAT SIGNED UP FOR 

CONCURRENT CREDIT HAVE NOT TURNED IN THEIR PAPERWORK. YOU WILL NOT BE ENROLLED 

UNTIL YOU TURN THIS PAPERWORK IN. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faculty: 

 

Grades will need to be finalized and uploaded by 3:00pm on Tuesday, May 26th. 

 

If you need to make multiple copies you need to use the Rizzo or the Bizhub machine. Do not make all of your copies on the 

HP workroom printer. 

  

Please turn money into the teachers misc. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

SENIORS: 

 

SEE ATTACHED SENIOR PAGE FOR ALL THINGS SENIOR! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COLLEGE VISITS 
Make sure you pre-arrange  
All college visits with your  
Teachers 3 days in advance. 
And bring back your college 
Visit form to the office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SENIOR EVENTS AND INFORMATION: 

UPCOMING EVENTS & DATES: 

 

Scholarships: 

 

The deadline of July 1st for high school 

seniors to apply for the AR Challenge 

(lottery) Scholarship on the YOUniversal 

portal is July 1st. This deadline does allow 

the June 13th student score to be 

considered for the minimum superscore 

of a 19. 

 
#Going2ATU video scholarship contest! Make 

a creative video announcing your decision to 

attend ATU in fall of 2020. Post video to 

Instagram by May 6th! Follow and tag 

@GO2ATU then use #GOING 2ATU. 

1st place - $3,000 

2nd place - $2,000 

3rd place - $1,000 

Complete rules at 

atu.edu/admissions/going2atu.php 

 

 

All UAFS scholarships require students to be 

college level on their ACT. College level 

requires students to have obtained at least a 

19 in all subsections along with their 

composite score. 

UAFS does not superscore ACT exams.  

 

APPLICATIONS TO THESE 

SCHOLARSHOPS WILL BE ON A TABLE 

OUTSIDE THE HIGH SCHOOL OFFICE.  

 

IF YOU CAN’T COME BY THE HIGH 

SCHOOL TO PICK UP SCHOLARSHIP 

APPLICATION YOU CAN EMAIL 

MRS. WISDOM SO SHE CAN SCAN 

AND EMAIL YOU THE 

APPLICATION. 
 
 

NCAA 

eligibilitycenter.org 
Athletes should have 

registered with the NCAA 

eligibility center.  Make 

sure you are sending your 

act scores to ncaa by 

putting 9999 in as one of 

the codes when asked 

where you want your 

scores sent.  

FAFSA 
 

October 1, 2019 is the 1st day 

students can complete the 2020-

21 FAFSA. 

Students will use family’s 2018 

tax returns. 

 

FSAID 

Student and guardian will each 

need to get a FSAID at 

fsaid.ed.gov 

 

After October 1st- Students can 

apply for the AR Challenge 

“Lottery” Scholarship at 

scholarship.adhe.edu 

 

Fastweb.com 
Access to 3.1 billion in 

scholarships! 

Do you qualify for a 
PELL GRANT? 

 

Need to narrow down 

prospective colleges? 

Use college comparison charts, 

college information charts, etc to 

choose the right one for you! 

APPLY, 

APPLY, 

APPLY… 

…to several colleges! 

You can always 

 decline later! Make sure to 

apply early, especially for 

housing.  

Let the office know once you 

have applied so we can send 

your transcript, etc. 

SELECTIVE SERVICES 
Registration is required for all 
males 18 and over.  

 sss.gov  

 

SENIOR 

2 0 2 0 

This page should be your GO TO page for all things senior… it 

will have upcoming dates to keep up with- as well as helpful 

tips and hints to help make your year go smooth! 

If you have an Indian 

Card, you need to let 

Mrs. Wisdom know. 

Local scholarships 

are available in the 

spring. 

AR Academic Challenge 

(Lottery): After October 1st this 

application will be available at 

scholarships.adhe.edu and all 

seniors will complete this 

application with Mrs. Wisdom. 



 

GRADUATION PICTURES/PRACTICE WILL BE ON JULY 10TH AT 9:00am ON THE FOOTBALL FIELD. GRADUATION WILL 

ALSO BE ON JULY 10TH AT 8:00pm.   

 

The Office of Financial Aid will be hosting Zoom sessions to answer your FAFSA, financial aid, scholarship, and verification questions on 

Tuesdays at 2pm in May. If you can’t join the sessions will be recorded and posted to their Youtube page. Schedule a one on one Virtual 

Appointment with us at linktr.ee/uafsfinaid. 

 

If you had an appointment scheduled with AR Rehabilitation Services representative, Janie Crafford, on Wednesday, April 1st or 

Thursday, April 2nd – Please know she is not allowed to keep those appointments due to the virus. Students wishing to make an 

appointment must now call her and schedule an appointment to meet with her at her Booneville office. Every senior who had a previously 

scheduled appointment has her business card and the required paperwork. Janie’s office number is 479-675-3835. 

 

If you have not completed your FAFSA, you are reminded to do so. Your FAFSA must be completed in order for you to receive the AR 

Academic Challenge Scholarship. 

 

If you are a senior who did not complete the Youniversal application at scholarships.adhe.edu back in October with Mrs. Wisdom, come 

by the office and she will walk you through the process. If you did complete the application, you are reminded that you can log on to your 

account at any time to check the status of your account. Note – Arkansas Department of Higher Ed is letting seniors know their status is 

probably going to show “eligibility pending” for the AR Challenge Scholarship until the end of April because it will be at least that long 

before ADHE has FAFSA information loaded in their system. 

 

If you would like to make an appointment to meet with a representative from AR Rehabilitation Services to determine if you would 

qualify for financial assistance for college tuition, see Mrs. Wisdom. Appointments will be held on Tuesday, March 31st. 

 

Seniors, if your ACT score improved on this last ACT you will need to let the office know what colleges to send your updated scores to.  

  

Seniors don’t forget to be working on your resume and asking for letters of recommendation. Give a two-week minimum notice when 

asking for letters. 

 

Remember if you do not have qualifying ACT scores you will need to take the Accuplacer test.  

 

If you are planning to earn a teaching degree, you need to check with the college you are going to attend because you are probably going 

to have to take the writing section of the ACT. 

 


